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Dear Committee Member,
It is about time that Civil Partnerships for Queensland should be returned to be used as a term
 for gay partnerships as relationship registration is simply an appalling term. The Palaszczuk
 government committed to reinstating civil relationships as an election promise. Promises are
 meant to be kept.
Barbara Dufty-Wilkinson
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